
Dana Hook 
 

Dear Arizona Department of Environmental Quality,

I’m writing to urge you to deny South32’s Hermosa permit (#AZ0026387) for discharge of mine
water into Harshaw and Alum creeks. 

This is too damaging to our environment and we do not require the firms that profit from this
damage to fix the problems they cause. 

I love living in the Sonoran desert and am advocating for its protection. 

Please deny the South 32s permit

Sincerely,

Dana Hook


